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April 27,2018

Michael Kennis, Chairman
Clearfield Conservation District
6395 Clearfield Woodland Highway
Suite 2

Clearfield, PA 16830

Re: Clearfield County Conservation District
Chapter 105 Program Delegation Agreement

Dear Mr. Kennis:

Thank you for agreeing to participate in the Chapter 105 delegated program. Enclosed is a fully
executed copy of the Delegation Agreement for the Water Obstruction and Encroachment
Permitting Program (Delegation Agreement) between the Clearfield County Conservation
District and the Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) with the approval of the State
Conservation Commission (SCC),

A copy of this Delegation Agreement has also been sent to the appropriate DEP North-Central
Regional Office, Waterways and Wetlands Program in Williamsport. Please contact them
directly to arrange training and initial procedural or processing efforts.

This letter is your official correspondence with an effective date of the Delegation Agreement as
of April 27, 2018, If you have any questions regarding the delegation agreement, please contact
Mr. Sidney Freyermuth by telephone at 717.772.5977 or by e-mail at sfreyermut@pa.gov.

Sincerely,

L f P

Kenneth F. Murin
Chief
Division of Wetlands, Encroachment and Training

Enclosure: Delegation Agreement

cc: Susan Reed, Clearfield CCD Manager
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